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Diary Dates 

 

23rd Jan - York Dungeon Visit Year 5 & 6 

6th-12th Feb - Children’s Mental Health Week 

7th Feb - Internet Safety 

10th Feb - School Breaks up (Half Term) 

20th Feb - School Re-opens 

2nd March - World Book Day 

7th-10th March - Lineham Farm (Year 6) 

13th-17th March - National Science Week 

W/C 20th March - Parent Consultations 

31st March - Easter Assembly 9.00am 

School Food Ambassadors 

 

Last Friday, Miss Spence and two of our  

children attended a food ambassador     

training course at the Bishop Young      

Academy. The children were able to taste 

some healthy foods, discuss what makes a 

healthy diet and share ideas about how to 

change dinner times. The food ambassadors 

have since met and created an action plan to 

use in school! 

Parking 

 

Please can we ask that you are sympathetic 
to our neighbours at school drop-off and 
pick up times but also when staying for       
assemblies. It is vital that footpath access is 
maintained along the streets for pushchairs 
and wheelchairs.  

Rhino’s Tickets 

 

The closing date to purchase discounted 
tickets for the Rhinos v Hull season opener 
on Friday 24th February, through the school 
Parent Pay system, is Thursday 2nd          
February. Tickets are discounted to £10.00 
(Adults) and £5.00 (Juniors under 16’s). Our 
partnership with the Leeds Rhino’s Founda-
tion has brought us some exciting reward 
news which we hope to share with you very 
soon. 

Attendance 

 

We have had some brilliant news this week.  We have received a National School Attendance 

award for being in the top 25% of similar FFT Primary Schools in England! This is fantastic 

and definitely something to be proud of. Well done to all children for your great attendance 

and thank you to all parents / carers for your support. A big well done also to our Attendance 

Lead, Mrs McManus.  

Don’t forget our School Lottery! 

 

Our next draw will be Saturday 21st January 

and is a fantastic way to help raise money for 

the school. There is a guaranteed winner in 

school every draw. The more tickets are 

bought the bigger the prize! We have had 

some very lucky parents who have won some 

prizes over the past few weeks, as well as 

two members of staff! There is a winner every 

week……….could the next one be you?

Follow the link below to take part.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/

school/rothwell-victoria-junior-school 
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